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VPD Report Number: 22-097176 Date/Time Occurred: 11/11/2022 6:21 P.M. 

 

Type of Incident: Auto Theft 

                              Kidnapping 

                              Child Endangerment 

 

Location: Mary’s Vineyard Shopping Center 

                  1400 Blk of E Noble Ave 

 

  

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

      

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown   No     

   

 

   

Details: On 11/11/2022 at 6:21 P.M., officers responded to Mary’s Vineyard regarding an auto theft that had just 

occurred. As officers were responding, they were informed that a 1-year-old juvenile was inside the stolen vehicle. 

Officers learned that the juvenile’s mother entered a restaurant to pick up food and left the juvenile inside the running 

vehicle. Officers immediately searched for the vehicle and quickly located it in the rear parking lot of the business. The 

juvenile was unharmed. The suspect fled prior to officers arriving on scene. The Visalia Police Department Crime Lab 

Unit responded to process the vehicle.  

 

Tulare County Child Welfare Services was contacted and this investigation is ongoing. Anyone with information is 

asked to contact the Visalia Police Department. Those wishing to remain anonymous can contact the Anonymous Line 

at (559)713-4738. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol/Crime Lab. Supervisor: Sergeant Henry Martinez  
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